
Northside Elementary
Newsletter
September 2022

Family Engagement Announcements

What a great
turnout!

We love our
wonderful
families!

These friends
definitely enjoyed
Open House!

School Announcements

Open House Recap
We had a great time seeing and hearing from our families during Open House! Please visit the link
below to provide additional feedback to our school on ways to improve our parent and student
experiences. The survey link can be found at: https://forms.gle/6tVL9xbDaqNv2he79. Please enjoy
these photos from the event!

https://forms.gle/6tVL9xbDaqNv2he79
https://cdn.smore.com/u/9add/e669d84649e91ed6550bd1b547f98553.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/a940/a18c7dd680341468bee67abe402c4689.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/8b8f/5a5e7ecc2a443737129fcda2eb37c200.jpeg


Help a Child Smile Clinic is coming!

Grab a Book w/ a Grandparent
Come visit your grandchild and enjoy a book during their specials time. Grandparents should arrive 5-
10 minutes early to meet your student. Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate for times other than
the specials times listed below. Grandparents should only visit during your child’s Specials time. See
the schedule below. Also, if you have multiple children, you'll need to attend each child's specials time.
The specials schedule is as follows:


8:30-9:20 4th Grade

9:20-10:10 5th Grade
10:40-11:30 3rd Grade
11:35-12:05 Pre-K
12:10-1:00 1st Grade
1:10-2:00 2nd Grade
2:00-2:50 Kindergarten


The Book Fair will also be open on Thursday, September 15th, from 4:30-6:00 PM. See you then!







Yearbook Orders are Open!!

The Help a Child Smile Dental clinic will be visiting NES on September 20th. A permission form must be
filled out and turned in the office or with their teacher. Students will be seen based on the date of their
last dental visit. Call Mrs. Bostick in the office if you have additional questions.









Coming Soon: The Lindsey Support Center will be hosting, "Let's Taco About Technology" on Tuesday,
September 27, 2022 at 11:30am. The program will be hosted at the Lindsey Support Center located at
81 Tabor Drive Warner Robins, GA. During this program, staff will discuss the HCBE website tools,
Infinite Campus, SORA (a reading app), Khan Academy and many more resources! We hope to see you
there!


---------------------------------------------------------------
Próximamente: El Centro de soporte de Lindsey organizará "Let's Taco About Technology" el martes 27
de septiembre de 2022 a las 11:30 a. m. El programa se llevará a cabo en el Lindsey Support Center
ubicado en 81 Tabor Drive Warner Robins, GA. Durante este programa, el personal hablará sobre las
herramientas del sitio web de HCBE, Infinite Campus, SORA (una aplicación de lectura), Khan
Academy y muchos más recursos. ¡Esperamos verte ahí!





Access Infinite Campus











School District Announcements

Here Comes the Bus App



Counselor's Corner

What is Here Comes The Bus?



A bus-tracking app which enables parents to view real-time location of their child's school bus via a
computer, tablet or smartphone.


How does it work?


With GPS trackers now standard on most school bus, the app translates GPS data into an easy to
follow customizable map which allows parents to see where the bus is and how close it is to your
home.


Once parents have registered through the app, they can adjust the settings to customize the radius for
alerts, frequency of alerts and other notifications.


Please remember the app tracks the bus number for alerts - not the individual riders. For example: If
your child is not riding the bus one day, you will still receive alerts about the location of the bus.


The app is available at no cost to our families.


Is the information private and secure?


Here Comes the Bus uses HTTPS, just like a bank or online story, which means that all
communications between your web browser and the site are encrypted and secure. (That's what the S
in "HTTPS" stands for - secure).


In order to register for the app, someone must know the child's last name and school ID number.


Who do we contact for questions?


For questions or concerns, please contact Transportation at hctb@hcbe.net.

Now Hiring Substitute Teachers!
Make a positive impact on student education, while enjoying a flexible schedule. Paid training
provided.



Please visit the substitute page of the district's website www.hcbe.net/substitute for more information
or contact Human Resources @ 478-988-6244.

mailto:hctb@hcbe.net
https://610a92fad7ccfebf98d9abb6-t.k12-link.com/e/rwude/0wWmxF?__$u__




Community/ Family Support Resources



The Houston County Family Connection has published a NEW Resource Guide. Please see the
resource guide and download. Please visit their website at: https://houston.gafcp.org/. If you are
lookking for a community resource, please call: 478-352-1124.

pdf
HCFC Resource Guide 11.2020.pdf

Download
355.1 KB

pdf
HCFC Resource Guide-Spanish-2019.pdf

Download
2.5 MB

https://houston.gafcp.org/
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/631245e78468b212854e1700
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/631245ef804c10680c9e2457
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http://facebook.com/nesfalcons
https://cdn.smore.com/u/a49a/a6785a432611c2fe429e7b671a821870.jpeg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=305%20Sullivan%20Road%2C%20Warner%20Robins%2C%20GA%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:Deja.Thomas-Williams@hcbe.net
tel:478-929-7816
http://www.nes.hcbe.net/

